
LCV Student Welcome Packet 

Welcome to Low Country Virtual. We are honored to have
the opportunity to serve your family through our program
for the 2021-22 school year. We strive to put students
first in all decisions and hope that you experience this
through every interaction with our caring LCV faculty and
staff.

This welcome packet is intended to provide students
and their families with information about our program
and upcoming events we have planned for you!

We are committed to the success of all of our students
and look forward to a GREAT year!

WELCOME TO
LOW COUNTRY

VIRTUAL

LEARN MORE

https://lowcountryvirtual.org/
http://google.com/
https://lowcountryvirtual.org/
https://lowcountryvirtual.org/


Parent + Student
Agreement Form 

Once you have read the LCV
Student + Parent Handbook,
complete this required Form.
This agreement acknowledges
acceptance of the identified roles
& responsibilities for students &
parents/guardians enrolling in
online courses with LCV.

LCV Parent +
Student
Handbook

This handbook was
created to provide
students and their
families with information
about our program and
to share what we can do
together to ensure our
students are successful. 

Looking Ahead! 
August 16 - LCV Orientation 
August 17 - LCV Open House
August 18 - First Day of School

EMAIL US FOR
THE DOCUMENT

READ MORE

FOLLOW OUR

SOCIAL MEDIA

WATCH HERE

https://bit.ly/LCVagreement
https://bit.ly/37cLCNW
https://bit.ly/LCVhandbook
https://www.instagram.com/lowcountryvirtual/
https://lowcountryvirtual.org/
mailto:lcvinfo@lowcountryvirtual.org
https://twitter.com/LCVirtualSchool
https://www.facebook.com/lowcountryvirtual
mailto:lcvinfo@lowcountryvirtual.org
https://bit.ly/LCVhandbook
https://bit.ly/37cLCNW

